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Albert G. Kyle Memorial Scholarship 2016 

Christ Church School of the Arts, Inc. is very pleased to 
announce the Albert G. Kyle Memorial Scholarship, which 
endeavors to provide full-year scholarships for private 
instrumental lessons to students, age 6 and older, who 
demonstrate financial need.  

Albert G. Kyle was a former parishioner and choir member 
at Christ Episcopal Church, as well as a tireless supporter 
of music within the life of the parish.  Born in Brooklyn, 
NY, on September 7th, 1943, Al was a US Navy veteran 
and computer programmer for 50 years.  We are very 

pleased, with the generous support of his family, to announce this scholarship in 
the month of his birth.   

The deadline for applications is Friday, September 30th, 2016; those received after 
this date will not be considered. 

Requirements for the applicant include:  

Applicants must demonstrate an interest and aptitude in music.  They must also 
demonstrate a degree of musical potential and commitment. Applicants will be 
required to have an interview with the CCSArts Scholarship Committee, and must 
submit a completed application form which will outline their reasons for requesting 
aid, their desire to study music, and the importance of music in their life. 

For complete forms and guidelines, please contact us at: 860.425.0663, 
ccsartsmail@yahoo.com, or through our website, www.ccsarts.org.
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